19 March 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]At a meeting yesterday between the municipality and ESKOM, it was resolved that ESKOM will exempt James Kleynhans from load shedding. This decision was taken according to the NERSA 048 -9 regulations that determines how load shedding should be implemented.  The municipality is still primarily dependent on James Kleynhans for water supply and the number of pumping hours lost impacts the provision of water severely. Waainek is producing limited water because although Howiesonspoort is almost full, it has not started overflowing yet. The inflow to Settlers Dam remains minimal. Residents must still apply water restrictions.
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